FROM THE DESK OF

CASEY HANCOCK

November 24, 2021

Brenda Kelley
100 E Carolina Ave
Hartsville SC 29550

Ms. Kelley,

I have been honored to serve Hartsville as a member it's the Planning Commission. It
has been a rewarding experience for me.

However, having been elected to the office of Mayor of Hartsville, | want to insure that
there are no conflicts of interests, so | am resigning from my position on the Planning
Commission effective immediately.

Thank your for your support during my time on Planning Commission. | look forward
to working even more closely with you in the years to come.

Cheers,

Céﬁ., o

Casey Hancock

119B N FIFTH ST HARTSVILLE SC 29550 843.858.0217





